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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                        

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  

Merry Christmas from everyone at Moyston Primary 

School! 

Thank you for a wonderful 2018 

and we look forward to another                        

fantastic year in 2019.                                               

Enjoy your Summer break! 

Principal Anthony Cain 

03 53542537 

0407 285 695 
moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/

moystonprimaryschool 
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Moyston Primary School has decided to begin the school year in 
2019 by collecting data of individual student abilities.    

 Students will be required to attend the school during a                                 
designated timeframe on Wednesday 30th January or Thursday 

31st January and their teacher will work one on one with them to 
complete a number assessment tests.  

 

School classes will begin Monday 4th February 2019. 



CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

 

GRADE 6 GRADUATION 

Last night at our end of year celebration, Indianna, Aaliyah, 

Wilson and Aaron were presented with the Grade 6                       

graduation certificates.  

All four students made speeches about their favourite 

memories at Moyston Primary School.  

We would like to wish Indianna, Aaliyah, Aaron and Wilson 

all the very best with their transition to high school next 

year.  

We will miss you all! 



CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 Mrs Broadbear 

After 32 years, we are                      

officially saying farewell to                              

Mrs Broadbear. 

Lyn has been working in the 

Moyston Primary School                 

office since 1986!                                           

During that time, Lyn has 

worked with one Headmaster 

and seven Principals!                                                                                 

Lyn has seen many students come and go from the school and has                 

always been a pleasure to work with.  

Last night Lyn was presented with a gift from school council, a         

beautiful garden seat made by former student Charlie Marshall.  

 

                                                         The staff, students, school 

families and Moyston           

community would like to 

wish Lyn all the best for her 

retirement and thank her for 

her outstanding service to 

Moyston Primary School! 

 



MOYSTON & DISTRICT SCHOOL SPORTS  
Moyston PS are hosting the sports this year which will be held at the 

Moyston Football Oval on Friday 11th May. 

CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

Farewell Miss Humphrey! 

We are also saying goodbye 

to the Austin family this year.  

We will miss you Karla! 

Good luck and best wishes 

from everyone at Moyston 

PS! 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Miss Humphrey who has 
been our Grade 3 & 4 Teacher for almost 2 years. 

Lauren is relocating to Geelong and has gained a position at 
Dean’s Marsh Primary School.                                                                    

We would like to thank Lauren for everything she has done for 
Moyston PS! We wish her all the very best with her new role and 

we will miss her very much!  



MOYSTON & DISTRICT SCHOOL SPORTS  
Moyston PS are hosting the sports this year which will be held at the 

Moyston Football Oval on Friday 11th May. 

CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATION! 
Last night at the Moyston Hall, our 

school put on a brilliant show for our 
families and friends. The students 

demonstrated their dancing skills during 
Highway to Hell, Thriller and Starships. 

This year we have been learning AUSLAN 
as our LOTE program. The students signed three songs last night— We 

Wish you a Merry Christmas, Santa, and Santa Claus is Coming to Town.   



CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

Presentations were also made to Lyn Broadbear and Lauren Humphrey who 

are both leaving us as staff members. Wilson was presented with the                    

Rotary Club of Ararat award and Indianna, Aaliyah and Aaron were                      

presented with Ararat Rural City  Council Scholarships 

After the performances, we all headed to the school and enjoyed a lovely 

dinner under our new outdoor shade shelter and a visit from Santa! 



MOYSTON & DISTRICT SCHOOL SPORTS  
Moyston PS are hosting the sports this year which will be held at the 

Moyston Football Oval on Friday 11th May. 

CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

 

Christmas Community Dinner 
Once again our Christmas Community Dinner was a huge success! Thank 
you to all of the Moyston locals who supported us by enjoying a delicious 

two course Christmas feast and taking part in our auction!                                           
A very big thank you to our school council members, parents, students, 

staff, extended families and friends for all of your help to make the night 
such a success! 



MOYSTON & DISTRICT SCHOOL SPORTS  
Moyston PS are hosting the sports this year which will be held at the 

Moyston Football Oval on Friday 11th May. 

CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

 



CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY                   
DINNER AUCTION! 

What another incredibly successful                    
auction we had after our Christmas                       

Community Dinner! 

Thank you to our awesome auctioneer 
Ross Jackson!                                                                                                                

A huge thank you to the following people and businesses who donated 
amazing items for the auction. The auction raised almost $3500! 

Anthea Dean (Tupperware) 

Pomonal Estate  

Fallen Giants 

Ashmore Palms 

Sue Kennedy (Sukie’s Original) 

Moyston Hall 

Ararat Farm Supplies 

Reece Plumbing Ararat 

Australia Post Ararat 

Rubenabird 

Kaye Poyner 

Kelli Felini 

Kay Jantzen 

Barb Wilde 

David & Carol Jackson 

Bec Wadge (Sew Darn Nice) 

Fred & Bets 

Bests Wines 

Moyston Willaura Football &                  

Netball Club 

Landmark 

Mt Langi Morgala Museum 

Ross & Lydia Jackson 

Carol & David Jackson 

Lou & Ferg Anderson 

Horsham Riverside Pake 

Lakeside Tourist Park 

Ararat RSL 

E.W Bulte 

Halls Gap Zoo 

Purple Fox 

Vango 

Chockstone 

Five Ducks Farms 

Dickins Delights 

Harvey Norman Ararat 

Ararat Rural City Council 

Mitre 10 Ararat 

Rayner’s Fruit & Vegetables 

Bill & Sharsh Darker 

Blue Duck Hotel 

& our wonderful school families! 

 



MOYSTON & DISTRICT SCHOOL SPORTS  
Moyston PS are hosting the sports this year which will be held at the 

Moyston Football Oval on Friday 11th May. 

CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

PLAYGROUP! 
What a lovely 

time we have had 
with our             

Playgroup this 
year!                  

The first          
Wednesday of 

each month has 
been lots of fun welcoming the                 

Maternal Child & Health Service and 
all our little friends! 

Please note that there will be no                
Playgroup in January.                                       

Any parents wishing to use the                   
Maternal Child and Health service will 

need to go to Ararat in January.  

 

 

Wednesday 6th February                             
will be our first Playgroup for 2019. 



 SWIMMING               
PROGRAM  

 
During term 4, our      

student took part in 
a cold water             

swimming program. 
Some sessions were 
held at the indoor 
pool due to bad 

weather. 
 

The students were 
lucky enough to be 
the first school to 
test out the new 
waterslide at the                      

Ararat Outdoor Pool after one of their lessons! 
 

Unfortunately our Swimming Sports has to be cancelled due to the 
Fitness Centre double booking the pool.                                                          

The swimming sports will now take place early in Term 1 2019. 



BREAKFAST AT 
SCHOOL! 



CLUSTER DAY AT BUANGOR! 

 

Christmas 

Art! 



 

 

Happy Birthday 

Angus! 

Today our Grade 6 students               

enjoyed a special day out in                   

Ballarat with Mrs Dowsett and 

Mr Cain.                                   

                                                                                                       

A fun visit to Xtreme Bounce, 

followed by lunch! 

 

 



 

MOYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  
OFFICIAL ACCOUNT 

BSB 063 500 
ACCOUNT NUMBER 1004 3733 

Please use your FAMILY name as a reference if you 
are making a payment to the school. 

MOYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
1349 Ararat-Halls Gap Road 

Moyston, Victoria 3377 
Ph: (03) 5354 2537 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 
www.facebook.com/moystonprimaryschool 


